
 
 

 
 

City of Scottsdale 
McDowell Sonoran Preserve Commission 

NOTICE OF QUORUM 
Thursday, April 25, 2024 – 4:00 p.m. 
McDowell Sonoran Preserve Tour 

Gateway Trailhead 
18333 N. Thompson Peak Parkway 

Scottsdale, AZ 85255 
 
 
 

Notice is hereby given that members of the McDowell Sonoran Preserve 
Commission will be attending a tour of the McDowell Sonoran Preserve on 
Thursday, April 25, 2024, beginning at 4:00 p.m.  
 
 
Members of the public body will not conduct any business, or engage in any 
deliberations, discussions, decisions, or otherwise take legal action, however, while 
in attendance. 

 


